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' DURACELL INC.
Duracell Research Center
37 A Street . Needham, MA 02194 USA

. Telephone (617) 449-7600

Dr. John E. Glenn, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguard tre7;,' '.-
Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Region I '87
631 Park Ave. U/~7

,

King of Prussia, PA 19406 AP/g3
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Dear Dr. Glenn- ~ ' '

.

This communication concerns our desire to terminate our NRC license No.
20-03022-03. We seek this because the two sealed sources which~ required the
license have been returned to the manufacturers for disposal. Attached is a
copy of the certificate of disposal, attesting to the proper disposal of the.
sources.

If further information on this matter is required, please advise.

Yours sincerely, |
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Radiation Safety Officer

JS/nef |
_

' l 27/ LFIAS ,

cc: D. Jedlinsky, G. Wallis, R. Davids. o'n" j

nu .S. .

i ~ .-

. .. .~ ct _ f : f-ic C
-

_

- u.a,48801050633 870615;
REG 1 LIC30
20-03022-03 PDR_s>

1c72ss ;
i

"0FFCE RECORD COPY"M18 26 MAY 198T )

o


